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Requiring In Person Voting is antiquated.  Many voters are not in town on "Voting 

Day".  Many voters live in rural areas where they cannot access a voting booth 

easily.  The Oregon population is aging, so getting to a Voting Booth on an exact day 

is not physically easy or they may be disabled.    I think Voting should remain as it is 

in Oregon, voting by mail reaches a larger swath of population and allows those 

people who can get to a Voting Booth, to vote in all elections that pertain to them. 


